PELENNA COMMUNITY COUNCIL
COVID-19 AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 
 2020
Please note that the audit of annual accounts of the Community Council has been delayed this year due to the effect of the Coronavirus pandemic.
Under the regulations the accounts should ordinarily be certified by the Responsible Finance Officer by 30th June.
However, provision is made in Welsh Government Regulation 15(3) for situations where the Council Responsible Finance Officer is unable to certify the accounts by due date.
This Council has been unable to complete this certification as it has not held a meeting at a time which would allow the timetable to be adhered to. The Council will complete the certification as soon as possible.
Enquiries should be directed to the Clerk of the Council
Tel: 01792 361526/07717 883849
Email: davidmackerras@outlook.com 

                                                   

………………………………
D S Mackerras                          date: …………………….
Clerk to the Council   

